
 

 
Dear Members of EFIM General Assembly,  

  

EFIM is pleased to announce that the 2020 General Assembly will be held on Thursday, 7 May,  

at the Jagiellonian University Medical College in Krakow, Poland. 

As announced during the General Assembly in Lisbon the meeting will be organised in conjunction 

with MIRCIM 2020 and the 6th EFIM Day from 7 – 9 May. 

   

EFIM is pleased to offer complimentary registration to MIRCIM 2020 for the Presidents of EFIM 

national societies or her/his designated delegates. We hope that you might want to support this course 

suggesting to all the members of your society to attend it. 

For more information on how to register to MIRCIM, please visit the official website:   

https://empendium.com/mircim/  

During the General Assembly the members of EFIM will vote for the approval of the extension of the 

mandate of the current EFIM Executive Committee until the following General Assembly in March 

2021 during EFIM annual congress in Malaga. 

 

Thank you very much for your consideration and the renewed enthusiasm for our joint activities, 

  

We are looking forward to meeting with you in Krakow.  

  

  

Kind Regards,  

  

Prof. Nicola Montano,  

EFIM President  

  

 

https://empendium.com/mircim/

